
 

 

 

 

July 24, 2020 

 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

SET #3 
TO : All Prospective Bidders  

FROM : Ehab Azab, Construction Contracts Administrator 

SUBJECT : Contract C20120 – Eastridge BART Regional Connector  

Q7. I got this warning “This website has classified as malicious, opening the website might not 

be safe” when I opened the link below (given the link). Is this related to the Industry Forum? 

A7. No, the link you sent is not related to “Industry review” webinar.   

Q8. Would you have time for a brief call with me and my colleague?  We would touch on our 

ability to provide value analyses on walls, trackwork & roads for the Eastridge project. This 

would be a brief call to discuss your project and what value we could possibly bring.  We 

can also do a MS Teams call to show some examples with other projects and the value 

engineering benefits. I attached our statement of qualifications for a brief overview of the 

engineering and applications we live in. 

A8. Please refer to Answer #A6 of Q&A Set #2 published on July 20, 2020. 

Questions received during “Industry Review” webinar: 

Q9. Why are we not allowed to see the other industry contractors and participants for networking? 

A9. List of attendees will be posted at website on July 29, 2020. All participants were required 

to register to sign in and gain access to the presentation.  VTA will make the registration list 

available to the participants and to future companies that are interested in the industry review 

and the future solicitation. 

Q10. Why is the “Chat” feature not available for a Q&A session?  Not typical for an owner agency 

project webinar to be so concealed to the industry contractors. 

A10. Presenter has allowed all attendees enough time to ask questions at end of presentation. In 

addition, see A8, above. 

Q11. if I want to ask any questions do I simply hit the “raise hand” button at the bottom of the 

screen and wait for the presenter to call on me? 

A11. Correct. Primes, Subcontractors, and DBE/SBE status will be provided on the Attendees list, 

which will be provided on the website. 

  



Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 

 

 

PCMM – Construction Rev. 07/01/20 Page 2 of 2 

Q12. Please have folks state if they’re firms are Primes.  

A12. This information is requested in order to register in the webinar. The list of attendees will 

contain this information.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at ehab.azab@vta.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ehab Azab 

Construction Contracts Administrator 

mailto:ehab.azab@vta.org

